
  Newsletter April 20, 2021 
 

The spring is actually here! 😊"#$% 
  
Hope everyone had a great easter and a few more days off to reload. 
  

 
  
 
NEXT COMPETENCE SHARING EVENING 
 
The 21st of April Niklas Lund will share some basics in Python and we are really looking 
forward to it. See you there😊"#$% 
 
SPRING ACTIVITY OUTSIDE 
 
Our spring activity is planned to take place in May in small groups outside, more information 
will be shared closer to the activity. 
 
COLLEAGUES MOVING ON 
 
We wish Diana Nesic all the best in her new job at Cloud Nine AB and for the great time 
working with her as  
consultant manager and in the Sales & Delivery team. 
 
We also say good bye and thanks to Sheena Aggarwal who stayed a short time at Lexher, 
since she decided 
that she did not want to work as a consultant anymore. 
 
RED HAT 
 
Remember to always spread the word about our excellent Red Hat trainings and also the 
great possibility 
to purchase all Red Hat software/products directly from us! Contact Eva for any questions or 
guidance! 

Have a great sunny week!  

 
Trevlig Helg! 
Lexher Team 


